
Board of Director’s Meeting Minutes 

Mobile Manor Water 

Monday October 31, 2016 

 

 

 

 

President Gilliland called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM. 

Roll Call 

Present were President Bob Gilliland, Vice President Richard Griffith, Treasurer Kathy 

Holder, Secretary Maureen Huff and Director Tim Burchfield. 

Secretary’s Report 

A motion was made and duly seconded to approve the minutes of the March 29, 2016 

meeting as distributed. Motion carried.  

Treasurer’s Report 

Treasurer Holder reported the balance in the Water account as of Oct. 30, 2016 is 

$18,299.00 

Communications 

There were no communications. 

Unfinished Business  

President Gilliland reported that since there has been no interest in planting gardens in 

Triangle Park, there will be no water lines installed. 

President Gilliland reported that half of the West Park has been tested by Florida Rural 

Water and no leaks were found. The testing will resume in the remainder of the West 

Park. 

New Business 

There was no new business. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:15. 


